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In the spirit and purpose of PDHs, our courses are intended to provide licensed professionals with industry and

professional knowledge that meet the majority of the requirements for each of the individual states’ licensing boards.


Ultimately, it is up to the recipient of the PDH to determine if the course or training meets the requirements of your state’s

guidelines.


